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I am writing to encourage the Oregon State Legislature to adopt HB 2005 that seeks 

to regulate "ghost guns" in the state of Oregon.  Comprehensive background checks 

are very important before purchasing or possessing a gun, and ghost guns are a way 

to avoid this proven method of safeguarding the public.  We need to restrict the 

availability and use of ghost guns to prevent their increasing use in criminal activity.  

Common sense gun laws work to prevent gun deaths.  


